Native Plant Workshop 
Saturday May 21, 2016 from 1pm-4pm
Location-Dayton Ohio (see address below)
Kristen Marks, program manager of the Centerville-Washington Park District writes to the Cincinnati Wildflower Society

Hello! I am the Program Manager at the Centerville-Washington Park District. I wondered if it would be possible for your society to promote or let your membership know about an upcoming workshop?
We have a Native Plant Workshop coming up on Saturday, May 21 from 1-4pm.
Conserve water and energy, provide habitat and green your yard! Whether you want to create a bird and butterfly garden, add reliable blooms to a problem area, install a rain garden, replace aggressive or invasive species, stabilize a stream bank, or plant a prairie patch, we can help make your garden a success! Join Elisabeth Rothschild and Michele Banker of MEEC for this amazing opportunity to get advice from experts about native planting.
Location: Bill Yeck Park, Smith House, 2230 E. Centerville-Station Road, Dayton, OH 45459
The fee is $24.00 for residents of Centerville and Washington Township and $36.00 for non-residents. However, if anyone from your group decides to sign up, tell them to mention that they heard about the opportunity through Cincinnati Wildflower Preservation Society and we'll waive the non-resident fee (a $12 savings).
I can be reached at kmarks@cwpd.org for more information.

Thanks for your time!

Kristen Marks
Program Manager
Centerville-Washington Park District
Telephone:  9374335155 
Email:  kmarks@cwpd.org


